
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY: Newport Parks and Recreation to Host 

Ribbon Cutting for Pickleball and Tennis Court Rehabilitation Project 
 
WHAT: Newport Parks and Recreation will host a ribbon cutting to unveil the new 
pickleball courts and resurfaced tennis courts at Frank V. Wade Memorial Park. 
 
WHEN: Thursday, Sept. 26, 2024 at 11 a.m. 
 
WHERE: Frank V. Wade Memorial Park, 1445 NE Big Creek Rd., Newport, Ore. The 
ceremony will take place on the courts. 
 
WHO: All members of the community are invited to attend. Members of Newport city 
leadership will be in attendance. Pickleball and tennis enthusiasts will be able to play on 
the courts immediately following the ceremony. 
 

### 

CONTACT: Mike Cavanaugh 
Newport Parks and Recreation Director 
M.Cavanaugh@NewportOregon.gov 
(541) 574-5453 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: John Fuller 
Newport Communications 
J.Fuller@NewportOregon.gov 


